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Dear Parents,

This letter is issued to inform you that Ms. Yaman Altiti (Grade 3B Homeroom Teacher) has been

blessed with a baby boy and she is on maternity leave for the next 45 days.

We would like to inform you that Ms. Kheira Bourada the Head of the Department (HOD) will be

covering her classes effective from 3rd January 2022.

If you have any further questions or queries, please contact the school reception 03-7677000 or

please email the communication team at communication@alainamericanschool.ae.

Thank you
Regards,
AAAS Administration
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